
 
 

HISD Police Department to celebrate annual 
National Night Out  

 
WHAT:   The Houston Independent School District Police Department is set to host its 

annual National Night Out celebration at Marshall Middle Academy of Fine 
Arts on Tuesday evening.  
 
National Night Out is an annual event that aims to make neighborhoods safer 
by strengthening relationships between community members and police 
departments. 
 
The event, which is free and open to all HISD students, parents and 
community members, will feature local vendors and organizations, music, 
food, exhibits, safety demonstrations, and appearances from emergency 
personnel. 

  
WHO: HISD Board of Education Trustees; HISD Interim Superintendent Grenita 

Lathan; representatives from the HISD Police Department; community 
members, business leaders, students, staff and parents 

  
WHEN: Tuesday, Oct. 1  

6–8 p.m. 
  
WHERE: Marshall Middle Academy of Fine Arts, 1115 Noble St., 77009 

  

 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

